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I am a native Oregonian, and I retired from teaching in the last decade.
I strongly support LC19 because I believe global warming is a severe threat
that will not get better unless we reduce carbon emissions in the near future.
Not achieving the reductions that this bill would accomplish
would endanger the students that I've had the privilege of teaching as well as
my kids and grandkids. We must all do what we can to reverse global warming!
Please support this bill.
Dennis M. Fisher
586 Whistlers Lane
Roseburg, Or 97470


